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First name: Raymond

Last name: Lee

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Sir or Madam,

 

I am emailing you in regards to the Foothills Landscape Project # 52509.  I would like the  Forest Service to be

required to let the public know exactly where the logging, trail relocations, and application of herbicide will  take

place.  This is quite a large area and the public needs to be informed of all changes before they begin.   I have

been a visitor and user of this wonderful forest of North Georgia for fifty or more years and resent the heavy

handed changes handed down without more public input.  

 

Sincerely,

 

Raymond Lee


